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Information on the preliminary results for financial year 2024:

VGT Group considers 2024 a successful financial year. The operating result (EBITDA) at
approx. € 435 million and the Group’s investments at approx. € 430 million are in line with our expectations. The
publication of the consolidated financial statements is scheduled for 24 March 2025.

For the current year 2025, VGT Group expects EBITDA to exceed € 500 million. Investments in property, plant and
equipment under the Network Development Plan are expected to increase. In addition, material investments into the
Hydrogen Core Grid are foreseen for the first time.
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